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Kitsap Aircraft Radio Control Society 

Meeting Minutes 

August 10th, 2010 

 
Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Visitor: None 
 
New Members:  None   
 
Treasurer Report:  Read and Accepted. 
 
Minutes:  Read and Accepted 
 
Guest Speaker:  None 
 
Business: 
 

• The Web Committee thanked Brian for loosing something so we 
would have something in the Lost and Found column on the website. 

 
• Clarification on installing batteries in electrics: install them on the taxi 

way, not on the runway.  Electric planes should not be started under 
the canopy. 

 
• Discussed placement of the flight stations; we're going to move the 

flight stations 6 feet toward the runway for safety. 
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• The Open Shop schedule has been set for the remainder of the year on 
the third Tuesday of each month: 

• September: Neil Makar 
• October: Brian Campbell 
• November: Harvey Smith 
• December: Greg Tinius 

 
• Discussed having a booth at the Kitsap Fair.  The booth has been 

cancelled for this year. 
 

• Wicks Lake - Jim called Parks Department; it's on hold until thy 
decide what to do with the park.  They hope to have a decision by fall. 

 
• Verlyn is withdrawing the Speed Day for September 25th.  We will 

look into doing it next year. 
 

• Verlyn brought up Temporary Flight Restrictions.  The Government is 
attempting to restrict all aircraft (include model airplanes) from flying 
within a given radius on occasions such as when the President of the 
USA is visiting the area. 

 
• We made Gold Leader Club (again), for 2009. 

 
• Boots won Combat for August. 

 
• Jim stated that after we raffle the next two prizes, he is taking 

suggestions for raffle prizes. 
 
SHOW AND TELL: 
 

• Bruce Loughridge showed his 1938 M&M 0.19 engine.  
Manufactured in Seattle, only nine of them were made.  It took first 
place in a contest.  It has a by-pass and fuel gets upstairs through a 
hole in top of the piston. 

 
• Harvey showed the "Little Fast" he built from a kit.  The kit was by 

Top-Notch Products. 
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• Jim showed off his Spitfire. It weighs 12.5 pounds and flies great off 
the water. 

 
Bruce won the Show and Tell. 

 
Raffle: Verlyn won a 33 piece hobby knife set. 
 
Quarter Drawing:  Not a winner this month. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:00 pm. 
 
Minutes approved, as amended, September 14th, 2010. 


